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14 May 2025 
Secondary – Year 10 Thackery Medical Museum 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear parent / carer   

  

I am excited to inform you that I have secured an opportunity for our Year 10 History students to visit 

the Thackery Medical Museum in Leeds taking place on Friday 13 June 2025.  

  

Students will engage in a tour of the museum that has been specifically designed to supplement and 

enhance the GCSE History Medicine Through Time unit of work. In addition, students will take part in a 

workshop focusing on the development of surgery. This is a fantastic opportunity to develop the 

knowledge and skills needed for mock examinations as well as the final examinations next summer.   

  

The cost of the trip will be approximately £26.61 per student, which includes transport and insurance. 

The cost may change depending on final numbers for the trip. Please note the trip is an ‘optional extra’ 

under the 1996 Education Act" and the school is therefore permitted to charge for this activity. 

 

Places on this trip are limited to 47 and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. If you would 

like your child to attend the visit, please complete the expression of interest form here 

  

The form will open on Monday 19 May 2025 at 6.00pm and close on Friday 23 May 2025 at 12.30pm. 

  

Please be aware that submitting the form does not guarantee your child a place on the trip. Attendance, 

attitude to learning and behavior around the school will be considered when allocating places.  

   

We will write to those who have successfully obtained a place with further details including payment 

methods.    

 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch on the day unless they are in receipt of free school meals, 

which will be provided by the school.  Student are expected to wear full school uniform.  

   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 

james.fulton@hessleacademy.com    

 

Yours faithfully   

  

Mr J Fulton  

Head of Department - History   
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